
 

 

 
 

Student Equality and Diversity Group 

 
Wednesday 5th February, 2.30pm 

 
Present: Ella S, Levi S, Olivia E, Connie B., Bellah R, Carina G, Tomas M, Megan 
R, Connor K-H, Hannah G, Xavier S 
 

1. Previous meeting’s actions 
 

2. Slides for display 
All PPTs so far have been amazing – thank you and well done!  Community 
points awarded.  Try not to copy and paste directly from the internet 
 
LGBTQ+ History Month February – whole group. 

• Octavia Hill – Olivia & Megan 

• Ivor Cummings – Levi & Connor 

• Annie Kenney – Ella & Connie (Mon 10th) 

• Charlie Kiss – Xavier, Carina & Tomas + 1 slide about the theme for     

this month 

• Olaudah Equiano – Bellah & Hannah 
 
Women’s History Month – March SCY assemblies 
Fairtrade Fortnight – 3rd March Connie 
Start of Ramadan - 3rd March – Olivia & Megan 
Shrove Tuesday & Ash Wednesday – 4th & 5th March Xavier (Shrove 
Tuesday) 
 
Ready for next meeting: 
Holi – Fri 14th March 
St Patrick’s Day Mon 17th March 
 

 
3. Rules and ideas for events 

Role of form captains – EDI group have suggested that form captains meet 
with Heads of Years once a term to discuss any year group issues.  EDI 
group to help think of other responsibilities for form captains and their 
deputies – bring these to the next meeting.  Form captains have met with 
HoYs and shared their ideas and concerns which have also been passed 
on to SLT. 
 

4. Share with school who EDI group are 
Done and shared on VOICE update. 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

5. Unkind comments from students 
 
Mrs Curtis is having posters remade to remind students about the 
terms, rude, mean and bullying. 
 

6. Year 7 girls’ toilets and Year 6 boys’ and girls’ toilets – locks not working, 
misbehaviour with use and doors, year 6 too young to use urinals? 
inappropriate language, cracked toilet seats, educate students on use of 
sanitary bins, automatic lights, staff to go back to using toilet logs?  These 
have been passed on to Mr Marshall who will discuss them with the site 
team. 
 

7. Increase in the number of students buying multiple items from the canteen 
e.g. drinks, desserts, snacks and meals. SCY to add this to general canteen 
update. 
 

8. Noticing that students are picking up cookies and then changing their minds 
and putting them back after they’ve been handled.  SCY to add this to 
general canteen update. 
 

9. Increase in the use of bad language, especially when staff are not around – 
Mrs Crowley to add this as a reminder to the VOICE update and how this 
would result in a C3. 
 

10. Students not using water fountains appropriately – reminder on VOICE 
update and how these will be turned off if they are not looked after 
properly. 
 

11. Date of next meeting 
Wednesday 5th March 2025 2.30pm room 30. 
 
Meeting ended 3.20pm 
 
 


